


have observed a range of species on the BOT golf course lands, in surrounding
forested areas, and in the nearby Humber River, including: beaver, muskrats,
turkeys, coyotes, deer, rabbits, fox, racoons, hawks, bats, and herons.
Disruption to the existing ecosystem will impact habitats, and travel routes of
these various animals in the area. City Council should seek to protect, and
support the delicate balance between wildlife and our community.  I believe
that peer review regarding ecological impacts is critical in regards to the
development application. 
 
I ask that City Council please set aside funds for peer reviews, and consult with
the Community Working Group regarding the peer reviews.
The golf course lands, surrounding forest and green space are a unique and
special area of Woodbridge. Accordingly, it deserves a high-level of attention,
study, and understanding before any decisions to permanently alter and disrupt
that area are made.
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
Caroline Vecchiarelli
B.A., J.D. 
 
 


